
School Supply Distribution 

Before the start of a new school year, the Youth Education Department will strive to alleviate 

some of the financial pressure which a parent/guardian can face when it comes to providing 

students with school supplies.  

The third week in August marks our annual School Supply Distribution. A check in the

amount of $100 will be provided based on the following eligibility:

 Student(s) must be an enrolled member of the Confederated Tribes of Grand Ronde

o The student(s) tribal ID is required at the time of distribution; only a Tribal ID 
card, photocopy of Tribal ID card, and/or a letter of verification from Member 
Services will be accepted

 Pick up will only be available at specific times and locations which will be advertised in 
two issues of Smoke Signals, the reader board, and all-employee emails prior to the 
distribution. Please be advised that there is a limited amount of checks available. All 
distribution is on a first come, first served basis.

 Only a parent/guardian can pick up the check and provide a signature as proof of 
distribution. In the event that the parent/guardian is unable to attend and/or sign for the 
check, one designated person may represent the parent/guardian only with a note signed 

by the parent/guardian specifically naming the designated party. That person will require 

a photo ID to pick up the check. 


